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March is a fickle month as we hope for spring in Minnesota, yet expect snow!!  The miracle of god and 
his amazing creation will show his glory and the snow, green leaves appear on the trees and flowers 
bloom. Our recently cancelled field trip to the Children’s Museum will be rescheduled for June 28 as 
part of our summer programming due to limited availability at the museum.  We will send out new 
Field Trip Permission Slips closer to that date.  Watch for coming information on the Kinderkonzert 
Field Trip on April 11. 

  Outdoor gear 
We are moving into the time of year with very unpredictable weather.  We will continue to take the 
children outside as often as possible.  Always send jackets, snow pants, gloves, hats and boots until 
we notify families that temperatures are consistently warm enough and our playground is dry.  Please 
watch for the wet outdoor clothing sign and take your child’s gear home to wash/dry.  Our teachers 
are using their best judgment when making the daily decision to go outdoors. 

                                        Spring Conferences 
Spring conferences will be taking place on April 3rd & 4th.  Keep an eye out for each classroom to 
post their sign-up sheets with more information soon.  Spring conferences are an important time for 
our teachers to share your child’s progress over the course of this school year.  Please make time in 
your schedule to meet with your child’s teachers.  They will be sharing milestones and information on 
transition to the next room and/or suggestions for next steps.  Most children will transition to the 
next room at the end of the summer, however, with availability some will move up for the summer 
program.  You will be informed of this at your child’s conference.  If you are planning on changing or 
adding to your child’s current attendance, it is imperative that you notify the office at soon as 
possible.  We have an extremely full program and almost no vacancy in any classroom for next fall. 

   Summer Plans Handout 
If you have not already turned in your plans for summer please remember to submit this by March 31.  
This form is important when planning which class your child(ren) will be in for the summer program 
and beyond.   

Scholastic Book club 
Shop our Class Page:  https://orders.scholastic.com/HMMJ2 or the Digital Flyers for preschool with Your 

Child:  https://clubs.scholastic.com/prek.  Due date for March is 3/28. 
Upcoming Events for the 2022-2023 School Year 

April 3rd & 4th - Spring Conferences 
April 7- CLOSED for Easter 

Kinderkonzert Field Trip – April 11 
May 15 - Family Appreciation Picnic 

June 7 - Preschool Graduation @ 2:30 pm 
June 9 - Last Day of School Year Program 
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